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RE: Proposed RAP 14.2 amendments 

Dear Justices of the Washington State Supreme Court: 

August 19, 2016 

The Washington Association of Criminal Defense Lawyers urges the Court to publish 
the amendments to RAP 14.2 as proposed by the Washington Appellate Project. The 
Court's proposal is unlikely to achieve the goal of accurately assessing an indigent 
appellant's ability to pay appellate costs, in part, due to the onerous reporting 
requirements. The Washington Appellate Projects proposal is more likely to achieve 
the goals of the Court, is more fair to the appellants, and is more consistent with the 
reasoning in State v. Blazina, 182 Wash.2d 827 (2015). 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Amy I. Muth 
President 

Kent Underwood 
Court Rules Committee Co-Chair 



Tracy, Mary 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK 
Friday, August 19, 2016 1:51 PM 
Tracy, Mary 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

FW: Attached: comments on proposed changes to RAP 14.2 
Comments on RAP 14.2 (2016).pdf 

Supreme Court Clerk's Office 

Please note that any pleading filed as an attachment to e-mail will be treated as the original. Therefore, if a filing is bye­
mail attachment, it is not necessary to mail to the court the original of the document. 

Questions about the Supreme Court Clerk's Office? Check out our website: 
http ://www.co u rts.wa .gov /appellate tria I courts/supreme/clerks/ 

Looking for the Rules of Appellate Procedure? Here's a link to them: 
http://www .courts. wa.gov I court rules/?fa=court rules.! ist&group=app&set= RAP 

Searching for information about a case? Case search options can be found here: 
http://dw.courts.wa.gov/ 

From: Fred Rice [mailto:fred.rice@wacdl.org] 
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2016 1:50 PM 
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV> 
Subject: Attached: comments on proposed changes to RAP 14.2 

Dear Clerk of the Supreme Court, 

Attached are comments from the Washington Association of Criminal Defense Lawyers on proposed changes to RAP 
14.2. Please confirm receipt. 

Kind regards, 

Fred Rice 
Program Coordinator 
Washington Association of Criminal Defense Lawyers 
1511 3'd Ave Ste 503 
Seattle, WA 98101 
p 206-623-1302 
F 206-623-4257 
www.wacdl.org 
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